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17th  October 2016 
 Dear Parent/Carers, 

4 Lions
Next term, on 5 Fridays, we are going to KES (King Edward’s School) as part of the PE curriculum.  This is a great opportunity for our young people making the most of top class coaching and facilities.
Dates:  Friday 18th, 25th November, 2nd, 9th, & 16th December. 
It will be all morning and your child will need a warm, preferably dark blue/black tracksuit and woolly hat, waterproof jacket and trousers and trainers.  Think ‘forest school’ with running around!!  The sports may include Hockey, Tag Rugby and Netball.
We shall be travelling by bus after registration and will return for lunch as normal.
School has agreed to pay the bus fare for these visits.

Please return the reply slip below Friday 4th November 2016. 
 Yours sincerely

Mr Jenkins
P.E. Co-Coordinator
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PE sessions at KES – Nov 18, 25, Dec 2, 9, & 16  2016
Child__________________________________________Class 4 Lions
I give permission for my child to take part in the above tag rugby sessions. 
Medical Details (if any)..........................................................................................................
........................................................................................................................................................

Emergency Tel. No.....................................................................................................................
Signed…………………………………………………Parent/Guardian

Date........................
